
 

KAMPALA KINDERGARTEN ASSOCIATION 
Tel: 0414-342887, P. O. Box 2823 K’la, E-mail: kampalakindergarten@yahoo.com, Website: www.kampalakindergarten.com 

 

Date: Saturday November 25, 2023  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re: End of Year Children’s Party and Graduation 
 

Let me take this opportunity to thank you for the support which you have displayed 

at the just concluded Swimming Gala.  According to our beginning of term III 

circular, the Children’s End of Year Party is scheduled for Tuesday November 

28, 2023 at the School from 8:00am to 4:00pm. All Children of Blue who have 

successfully completed the course will graduate on the same day.  
 
Please note the following: 

1. The children of Blue must wear their proper school uniforms (dotted) 

and pack causal clothes to change into, after the graduation ceremony. 

2. The rest of the children will come to school wearing casual clothes.  

3. Parents who wish to witness their children graduate are welcome to do 

so from 9:00am to 11:00am.   

4. Children who are not Pupils of KKA will not be allowed to attend the 

Party. 

5. The school will provide all children with Break and Lunch meals. 

6. We shall not be able to provide eats and drinks on sale.  

7. All children will be given presents. 

8. The children should be picked after 5:30pm from the class teachers who 

must give a gate-pass to the parent. 

9. Children on the School Transport Scheme will be picked from home in 

the morning, but we request parents to pick them from school in the 

evening. 

 

Note 1: After the children’s party and graduation, the school programme shall run 

normally up to Friday December 1, 2023 when we shall close the term. 
 
Note 2: We thank the parents who have already paid for the KKA Kids’ Boom 

camp which will run from Tuesday 5th to Saturday 9th December 2023. We wish to 

inform you that registration is still on up to Sunday 3rd December 2023. 

 

 

 

Nanyanzi Lucy 

Headmistress 
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